
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lucy SlatePacheco <shykytyta21@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 1:40 PM 
To: Cheryl Horvath <CHorvath@tubacfire.org> 
Subject: Appreciation 
 
Good Afternoon Chief Horvath,  
 
I hope your New Year is going great. 
 
I would like to thank you and Tubac Fire for your invaluable help and support.  With your collaboration 
the Santa Cruz County Sheriff’s volunteers were able to be trained in Heart-saver CPR and First Aid. 
 
We are all very grateful we could count on you.  
 
Thanks again.  
Respectfully,  
Lucy P. Slate 
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